

Lorraine Tobin

From:

Lorraine Tobin on behalf of Bishop Peter Ingham

Sent:

Wednesday, 28 April 2004 4:01 PM

To:

REDACTED

Subject:

Letter from Bishop Peter Ingham

Dear John

Thank you for your email of 24 April 2004. I have noted its contents.

This whole matter is before the Apostolic Signatura and that is where it will be resolved.

Reciprocating your Easter blessings and with every good wish.

Yours fraternally

Bishop Peter Ingham

CORRESPONDENCE

· Concerning request

in Chicago

· concerning status